
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

 

We will be holding a special Friendship Craft and Games event after 

school on Wednesday 9th February 2022. This will be straight after 

school from 3.15-4.00pm. The children will be making special craft 

items, playing board games and having a snack and juice with their 

friends in their own classrooms. 

 

If your child would like to take part in this event, please book a place 

on www.scopay.com. There is a small charge for this event of £3.00 

per child.  Please ensure when you book online you view options and 

select permission to walk home (year 5 & 6 only) or collected from 

school. 

 

   Many thanks for your support, 

 

                           Mrs. Brady and Miss Perrin 

            Community Leads 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 
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